
 

HOW TO STAY INFORMED ABOUT 

SARGENT PTO NEWS & EVENTS: 
 

This year we will be reaching out to the Sargent community via a variety of 

methods.  Find which method works best for you and get the info you need: 
 

1. Paper handouts and a monthly newsletter that will come home in your child’s folder 

(remember to check folders each night!) 

2. Posts to our Facebook page (follow us at SARGENT ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PTO) 

3. Email blasts from our school secretary with reminders about meetings, events, initiatives and 

calls for volunteers. 

4. Visit the Sargent PTO website: WWW.SARGENTPTO.ORG - You can join the PTO online right 

from our website! 

5. Follow Principal Archer and the PTO on Twitter! @SARGENTSTARS and @SARGENTPTO 

6. Make sure your phone number and email are updated with the Main Office to ensure you 

will receive important news via email and robocall. 

  

http://www.sargentpto.org/


 

 

 

ALL Sargent families and teachers are part of our PTO.  

The yearly membership fee is $10 per family, but 

donating a little bit of your time is priceless!   
 

 

 

There are MANY ways you can use your talents to help 

us make our school EVEN BETTER - Join us in making 

Sargent Elementary the best it can be! 


